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Dear Parent/Carer,

Manor CE Academy PE Department is offering the opportunity for Year 9 GCSE students to take part in a week
long residential visit to Bewerley Park Outdoor Education Centre near Pateley Bridge, from 01 July to 05 July
2019.

The week’s focus is on experiencing a range of adventurous and specialist activities as well as developing
students’ ability to work in a team and leadership qualities. The course aims to develop skills in adventurous
and challenging environments.

The visit, which will be both enjoyable and educational, will cost £355.00 and this price includes all meals,
accommodation, transport to, from and at the centre, insurance, all activities, all instructors and appropriate
equipment. | have also attached to this letter some additional information about the centre.

To secure a place on this trip, please return the form attached to me by Friday 28 September, together with a
deposit of £55 (via parentpay). | will allocate places (up to a maximum of 60 students) on a first come first
served basis from 8am on Tuesday 11 September. Students submitting deposits after all places have been filled
will be placed on a reserve list. This is the second time for several years that the trip is available to the whole
of Year 9 rather than just GCSE PE students so the programme of activities will be built around the numbers
opting for the trip. If your son/daughter receives free school meals then there may be a small amount of
assistance available to help with the trip. Please contact myself for further information.

Parents of students who have been allocated a place will be contacted after the deadline with more
information. For those students allocated a place this deposit is non-refundable except in extreme
circumstances. There will be no further payments due until November when you will able to pay in monthly (6
x £50) or bi-monthly instalments (3 x £100) with the full balance paid off by the 24 May 2019 (end of the first
summer half term). If you have any queries or questions | can be contacted directly at school on 520063 or
email to n.turnbull@manorceacademy.org.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Turnbull
Director of Learning for PE

Manor Church of England Academy
Millfield Lane, Nether Poppleton, York YO26 6PA
Tel: 01904 798722 Fax: 01904 782902
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BEWERLEY PARK 2019

Slip to be returned directly to Mr Turnbull

| would like my child to go Bewerley Park Centre from 01 July to 05 July 2019.

| have paid a £55 deposit Via Parentpay.

| understand that the deposit is non-refundable.

Signed Parent of

Form 9 Date

Deadline: Friday 28 September

Please note:

If students cancel within the agreed timescales and the place is filled by another student any money will
be reimbursed (less the deposit)

If a student’s behaviour / attitude requires them to be removed from the trip then the cost will not be
refunded.



